
 

Dear Parent/Carer         28th April 2016 
 

Eastlea school Lunches – revised summer menus 
 

As explained in a previous newsletter our summer term menus started after the Easter break.  We 

have now run a complete cycle of the 3 weeks of the new menu and there have been positive 

responses from the children to the choices on offer.  Our Kitchen Committee have been looking 

into the possibility of changing the Monday ‘Pasta Master’ and following discussion with the rest of 

the pupils, it has been decided to go ahead with this. 
 

We are pleased to announce that from now on the Monday lunches each 

week will have a theme of an ‘ALL DAY BREAKFAST’.  This will be a healthy, 

oven cooked meal which will include several options for the children.  

They can choose either bacon, sausage or ham; plus, scrambled egg, 

baked beans, bread and a hash brown with hopefully tomatoes and 

mushrooms introduced as well!  We know the children are excited about 

this change and hope that it will be a success.  Due to the bank holiday 

next week, the first Monday ‘Healthy All Day Breakfast’ will be served on 

Monday 9th May.   
 

The rest of the summer menus will remain unchanged – copies are included below/overleaf for 

your reference.  We start with week 1 of the menu next week (w/b 2nd May). 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Miss Beeston (Head Teacher), Ms Williams (Cook)  

and Kaitlyn, Lexi, Molly, Shayne, Abby, Jay, Jorja and Owen (Kitchen Committee) 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


